From: Keith Collins
To: Water Draft Permit Comments

Cc: info@arkansas.com
Subject: Re: EC Farms Permit #3540-7
Date: Sunday, April 10, 2016 4:34:18 PM

Looks like it's time to just change the name from Buffalo
River to Swine River. You have successfully circumvented
both the National Park Service and the Environmental
Protection Agency and are giving Arkansas a big black eye. |
won't visit the state again. You gotta figure out if you want
tourists......or corporate hog farms, and it looks like you've
already chosen the hogs.

Keith Collins
90 Sunset Rim
Cody, WY 82414
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